
Dear sir,

I wish to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposed development of a childcare centre in Lewis 
Street, Balgowlah Heights (DA2020 / 1758). The scale and impact of this development is completely 
inappropriate for Lewis Street. 

I have lived in Balgowlah Heights since 1983 and this the first time I have ever formally objected to a planned 
development.

Yours faithfully,

David Fletcher
41 Woodland Street
Balgowlah Heights, 2093

Sent: 26/01/2021 4:26:31 PM
Subject: Proposed development at 11 Lewis Street, Balgowlah Heights: DA2020 / 1758


